
Glue Sticks (we can never have enough - haha!)
Baby Wipes
White Cardstock Paper
Kleenex
Ziploc Bags (Small or Large)
Paper Plates (Small or Large)
Dry-Erase Markers 
Clorox Disinfecting Wipes
Twistable Crayons
Bulk Snack Items: Goldfish, Fruit Snacks, Popcorn/Pirate’s Booty
Hand Sanitizer

Dear Room 17 Families,

 Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are thrilled to have your
child in Room 17. Many of you have asked if there are any supplies you
need to buy in preparation for this school year. We are pleased to
supply your child with their basic school supplies. However, if you are
able, we greatly appreciate donations to replenish our supplies
throughout the year. The following is a list of supplies that your child
will be using throughout the year. All donated supplies will be shared by
the entire classroom.

Snack/Lunch/Backpack: Please make sure to send your child with a
lunch and a snack everyday inside a lunch bag with their name or initials
on it. If you would like your child to receive school lunch, please let us
know. Your child will need a full-size backpack to transport their school
folder and all required materials to and from school. Please label all
lunchboxes, backpacks, and jackets so that we may ensure all items are
returned home everyday to the correct family 🙂. A change of clothes is
recommended for all students for accidents or spills. Please place an
extra pair of clothes in a large Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name
on it. We will leave this bag inside the backpack unless we need it.
Soiled clothing items will be returned home on the outside of the
backpack.

 Thank you in advance for your support of our program! The donation of
these supplies will help ensure that the school’s limited budget can be
used for other instructional and supplemental materials for the
classroom.

With gratitude and love,

Mrs. Childress


